
2022 FAS Research Conference Change 
Announcement 

 

Dear Members, 
 
The Forensic Accounting Section (FAS) has decided to move 
the 2022 FAS Research Conference to virtual-only delivery, 
as opposed to the in-person meeting that was scheduled to 
take place in Naperville, IL, March 4-5, 2022. After 
considerable discussion over the past few days, and a survey to our presenters, the 
conference planning team and I determined that shifting to a virtual format would best serve 
the members attending and presenting at our Section meeting.  
 
Meeting Details 
The virtual meeting will be accessible through the AAA virtual conference site, using your 
existing Midyear Meeting registration. While we are still working through the details with the 
AAA, we expect to run the currently-planned meeting using the same schedule, but delivered 
virtually. Information about accessing the FAS Research Conference site will be sent to 
registrants no later than Wednesday, March 2, 2022.  
 
Registration is Now Open for the 2022 FAS Research Conference!  
The conference will consist of keynote speakers, concurrent sessions dealing with a wide 
variety of fraud, forensic, and investigative accounting topics, panel discussions, case work, 
and other scholarly activity. 
 
Registration for the Conference before February 25, 2022 will include a $25 Grubhub e-
gift card so that we can offer sessions through the lunch period.  
To register, click here! 
 
Hotel Reservations 
If you made your hotel reservation within the AAA room block, those reservations will be 
automatically canceled for you. For any reservations made outside of the AAA room block, at 
a different hotel, or via a third-party site, you must cancel your own reservations. 
 
We are fully committed to providing you with a great meeting and look forward to seeing all of 
you virtually! If you have any questions about your current meeting registration, please contact 
the American Accounting Association at info@aaahq.org. 
 
Regards, 
 
President, Chih-Chen Lee, Northern Illinois University 
Program Chair, Kip Holderness, West Virginia University 
Paper Chair, Martin Ndicu, Northern Illinois University 
Paper Chair, Shaokun (Carol) Yu, Northern Illinois University  
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